
CONSTRUCTION INDUSTRY AUTHORITY OF THE PHILIPPINES 
An Attached Agency of the Department of Trade and Industry 
5/F Executive Building Center 369 Sen. Gil J. Puyat Ave. cor. Makati Ave Makati City, Philippines 
Website: www.construction.gov.ph 
E-mail address: ciap@construction.gov.ph 
Telephone Number: + (632) 8895-6826 

 
 

 
 

Cert No. 24/182135 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT No. 1 

28 July 2025 

 

Engagement of Consulting Services for the Philippine Overseas Construction 

Information System (POCIS) – Module 2 

REI No. 2025-07-072 

 

 

This is to formally notify all concerned that the deadline of Submission and Opening of 

Bids for the abovementioned procurement project, originally scheduled on 28 July 2025, is 

hereby rescheduled on 04 August 2025 at 12:00 NN. 

To give ample time for the bidders to prepare their bid envelopes, the deadline of 

submission is hereby rescheduled as follows: 

• Deadline of Submission of Bids: 04 August 2025, 12:00 NN 

• Opening of Technical Envelope: 04 August 2025, 02:30 PM 

• Opening of Financial Envelope: 06 August 2025, 02:30 PM 

The postponement was due to continuous rain brought about by the Southwest 

Moonsoon which resulted to the cancellation of work in government and private offices from 

21 to 25 July 2025. 

This Notice is issued in compliance with Section 22.4 of the Revised Implementing 

Rules and Regulations of Republic Act No. 9184 which states that: 

“Decisions of the BAC amending any provision of the Bidding 

Documents shall be issued in writing through a Supplemental/Bid 

Bulletin at least seven (7) calendar days before the deadline for 

the submission and receipt of bids”. 

 

 For the guidance and information of all concerned. 

 

 

 

DORIS U. GACHO 

Bids and Awards Committee Chairperson 

Construction Industry Authority of the Philippines 

 

mailto:ciap@construction.gov.ph

		2025-07-29T09:06:57+0800
	Gacho Doris Umali




